
DEPARTMENT OF 

HOMELESSNESS AND 

SUPPORTIVE HOUSING 

Notice of 

Proposed 

Project 

HSH's proposal for 

505 O'Farrell Street 

The Department of Homelessness and Supportive Housing (HSH), in 

Partnership with the Tenderloin Housing Clinic, proposes to master lease the 

property at 505 O'Farrell Street to convert it to permanent supportive housing 

with up to 80 units for adults. 

Community Meeting 

Please join us to learn more about 

the proposal and share your 

perspective Thursday, December 

9, 2021, 6:00 - 7:30 PM 

For more information 

For more information about the 

project please visit the HSH 

website: hsh.sfgov.orgLget­

involvedLnoticesL 

Register here for the virtual 

meeting: 

zoom.usLmeetingLregisterLtJ0gc­

mgrDktGteeiVGg5y­

EWAXetcdxEIS-
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